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Freedom of Information request reference number: 6325.2 

Date of response: 05 April 2022 

Request: 

New Atlas Wharf 
If the fire safety audit for New Atlas Wharf is complete and the report has been completed, please can 
you send this to me. 

Response: 

In a previous response, published here (dated 18 February 2022), there was a record of an active fire 
safety audit record for New Atlas Wharf.  The job number was recorded as 2203830 in the table below 
(current as of 18 February 2022):  

Our Fire Safety Regulatory team have confirmed that job number 2203830 has been cancelled and 
another Desktop Audit has been raised as job number 2209565. This new audit record was raised on 
the 18 March 2022 and has not been completed yet:

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/6308/63251_foi-response.pdf
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Once the new audit record has been completed then the LFB will be able to share the outcome with 
you.  As the audit is still a live investigation, and is not yet complete, no decisions have been made that 
can be shared with you at the present time.  We would welcome a further request from you to obtain 
this information once the audit is complete. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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